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Our big news 

this term is that 

we have been 

awarded The 

Eco-Schools 

Green Flag! 

 

Woo 

 

Eco News at St Joseph’s 

Our Mascot, Michael Recycles, designed by Emma (Y5) 

 

 

We have been volunteering our 

time at lunchtimes and playtimes to 

looking after our Kitchen Garden. 

We have planted lettuce, beans, 

peas, sweetcorn, tomatoes and 

strawberries. Mrs Ashcroft, our 

School Governor has been helping 

us. Thank you! 

Well done to the whole 

team who have worked 

hard and deserve this 

recognition! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Go Greener This Year - 6 Tips For An Eco-Friendly Summer 

 Ditch The Single Use Plastics. ... 

 Choose Green Gardening. ... 

 Conserve Your Water. ... 

 Host A Meat Free Or Vegan BBQ. ... 

 Take Your Holidays A Little Closer To Home. ... 

 Sign Yourself Up For A Litter Pick-Up. 

  

Next year…… 

We will be electing our new 

Eco-team in September. 

We will be applying for the 

Cafod ‘Live Simply’ award.  

Have a fantastic Summer 

to all of you from the Eco Team. 

Remember to…………. 

Think Green and Reuse, 

Reduce and Recycle! 

Year 2 won the tallest sunflower competition and  

were awarded with delicious strawberries. Well done Year 2.  

 

Next year the Walk to School badges will be on the theme of 

History, from prehistoric creatures, to ancient societies, to 

important moments and great journeys that changed the world.  

How many badges will you earn? 

Lucia in Year 4 wants to let everyone know about the 

Save@Flush devices. These are provided by United 

Utilities and can be put into toilet cisterns to save 

water.  

 


